

OL7/3	£942.00	157.00	CGM	Mowing	Open Spaces Act
OL7/4	£300.00	50.00	Bubble Creative	Community engagement	LGA 1972 s142
OL7/5	£648.60	108.10	Caloo	Safety surfacing repair	LGA 1972 s14
OL7/6	£52.97	8.83	Printerbase	Shared admin costs	LGA 1972 s
OL7/7	£14.40		CCA	Room Hire	LGA 1972 s111
OL7/8	£62.50		Fay Wilkins	PF works	Open Spaces Act

9.1b) To note payments made by Direct debit

Online Ref	Amount	Inc VAT of	Payee	Details	Power
Direct Debit	£18.00		Unity Trust	Charges	Accs & audit Regs
Direct Debit	£3.00		Lloyds	Multipay fee	Accs & Audit Regs

9.2 To note any **RECEIPTS**

9.3 To note the Council's bank balances at 30th June 2024

9.4 To receive details of receipts and payments to June 2024

9.5 Updates on possibility of investment accounts

10

REPORTS - To receive and consider reports as follows:

10.1. **COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT – Lead member Cllr Bowmer**

i) To receive latest update

10.2. **HIGHWAYS – Lead member GN – Cllr Collier**

Lead members D – Cllrs Trotter and Croft

i) Any highways concerns to report in both areas

ii) Updates on previously reported issues

iii) Update on damaged VAS on Blakesley Hill

iv) To receive an update on placement of the surplus grit bin at Calvert Close/Towcester Road junction

v) To update on Duncote village gateway features project

vi) Information from Northants police on school parking

10.3 **PUBLIC RIGHTS OF WAY – i) Any issues to report**

10.4 **LIGHTING -**

i) Any faulty lights to report

ii) Update following report of light outside old Village Hall

10.5 **TREES –**

i) Any tree issue to report

10.6 **PLAYING FIELD - Lead member Cllr Bowmer**

i) Any issues to report from weekly inspections to report -

ii) Update on consideration of a reinstatement of a basketball net

iii) Update on repairs following Annual Inspection.

10.7 **JUBILEE GARDEN – Lead member Cllr Brennan McCord**

i) Any issues to report

ii) Update on maintenance

10.8 **POCKET PARK - Lead member Cllr Bowmer**

i) To receive the report of the working group

	<p>10.9 VILLAGE GREEN - i) Any issues to report</p> <p>10.10 ALLOTMENTS – i) Any issues to report.</p> <p>10.11 VILLAGE HALL CHARITY - To receive any update from the Trust</p> <p>10.12 COMMUNITY CENTRE – To consider any issues – Change to waste disposal rules</p> <p>10.12. POLICE LIAISON – i) To receive any report from the Report Village Liaison contact</p> <p>10.13 OTHER REPORTS i) Update on the agreed Village Welcome Pack ii) Update on 2024 Fireworks event</p>
11	To receive and action any CORRESPONDENCE needing a response –i) Tabled and general correspondence. ii) Thank you letter from British Legion for grant for D Day event.
12	To consider any CONSULTATIONS
13	To receive any ITEMS FOR THE NEXT MEETING AGENDA
14	DATE OF NEXT MEETING – MONDAY 2nd SEPTMEBR 2024 at 7.30pm at the Community Centre Mtg Room 2 ther being no meeting in August

Linda Paice

LINDA PAICE

Clerk

9 Bradden Way

Greens Norton

Tel: 01327 353622

24th June 2024

STEVE HISCOCK

Chairman

The Reading Room, School Lane

Greens Norton

Tel 01327 354977

Members of the public are welcomed at all meetings of the Council and opportunity to speak will be given at the appropriate time within the meeting.

Members of the public may also address the Council upon individual items listed on the Agenda for a period not exceeding 3 minutes, provided that three clear working days notice in writing has been given to the Parish Clerk of that intention.

Parish Council meetings are held in a public place and attendees need to be aware that under new legislation the meeting may be recorded and/or photographs taken. If any member of the public intends to record or take photographs, as a courtesy will you please declare this at the beginning of the meeting